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There’s nothing like learning 
for curious minds. The Society 
for Learning in Retirement 
(SLR) has been satisfying that 
curiosity for 23 years, offering 
more than 150 peer-learning 
classes each year to over 600 
retired and near-retired members.  
The Society is the preeminent source of 
lifelong learning in the Okanagan Valley.

Whether exploring the world of ancient 
Vikings, discovering your inner Picasso in 
an art class, or lighting the fires of Argentine 
tango there’s almost bound to be a class to 
suit your needs. Daytime classes are offered 
in three semesters: fall, winter and spring.  
All are delivered by members who share their 
knowledge and interests in an atmosphere  
of friendship, fun and support.

SLR classes are open to all. No 
prerequisites, no homework, no exams. Just 
a warm, welcoming atmosphere to meet new 
friends and share interests that keep the 
brain cells buzzing. Low annual membership 

and modest course fees make 
SLR programs affordable, while 
state-of-the-art audiovisual 
systems and hearing assistance 
enhance the learning 
experience.

Keeping the brain active and maintaining 
strong social relationships are vital ingredients 
in the happy lives of the after-50s. Walt Disney 
once said, “When you’re curious you find 
all sorts of things to do.” SLR members are 
committed to that idea, satisfying a hunger for 
knowledge that keeps us young and helps us 
adapt to an ever changing world.

Visit the SLR Web site for more information  
on programs that will excite your curiosity.  
For details on how you can enjoy your first  
SLR course, contact:

SOCIETY FOR LEARNING IN RETIREMENT 
Martin Avenue Community Centre 
1434 Graham Street, Kelowna, B.C. V1Y 3A8 
Tel: 250.448.1203  •  www.slrkelowna.ca 
E-mail: registrar@slrkelowna.ca 
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